Rafi Miah

Sent: 22 March 2022 13:44
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Objection 202/0419/T

| assume | may be too late to send this email, having been out of the country for several weeks. However, in case it
can make a difference, please don’t fell these trees. These are old and precious. If an alternative can be found, it
should be. We need trees in Camden. There has been some excellent new planting by Camden, including in our
own street, but don’t remove the older larger trees without due consideration, please.

Best wishes
Isobel McDermott-Spencer
36 Lambs Conduit Street



